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Carey Certo

From: Stone, Jessica (DAHP) <jessica.stone@dahp.wa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 8:46 AM

To: Community Development Email

Cc: Cowlitz Indian Tribe, Cultural Resources; Chinook Indian Nation; THPO@grandronde. 

org (THPO@grandronde.org); 106review@ctwsbnr.org; Casey Barney; Jerry Meninick 

(Yakama); Jessica.lally@yakama.com

Subject: RE: SUB25-1003 Camas Woods Phase II - SEPA MDNS (DAHP 2024-09-06763)

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
Dear City of Camas SEPA Official, 
 
Thank you for contac�ng the DAHP regarding the above-referenced project. Because a por�on of the project loca�on is 
in an area marked “Very High Risk” for encountering archaeology by our Archaeological Risk Assessment model, we 
recommend that an Inadvertent Discovery Plan (IDP) be created and kept on site.  
 
Thanks again, and please let me know if you have any ques�ons, 
Jessica 

 

       

 
Jessica Stone, Ph.D (she/her) 
Assistant State Archaeologist 
  
Email: jessica.stone@dahp.wa.gov| www.dahp.wa.gov   
Cell: (360) 890-2633 | Main Office: (360) 586-3065 

Hours: 7:30–4:00 PST Monday–Friday 
Physical Address: 1110 S. Capitol Way, Suite 30, Olympia, WA 98501 
Mailing Address: PO Box 48343, Olympia, WA 98504-8343 
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